# WELCOME TO GRADE 5

Welcome students and families!



### Nice to Meet You!

Hello students and families! I'm Ms. Rossi, and this is my first year as a Linden Leopard. I am so excited to be your teacher, get to know each other, and make memories in room 27 together this year!

A few fun facts about me are that I grew up in Doylestown and went to college at the University of Florida. I also love the beach, flowers, bright colors, new books, and gator football!

## Parents:

I would appreciate it if you could complete the brief *parent survey* linked in this email and on my website by the first day of school.

Responses will automatically go to my inbox!

# What to Bring:

As you start back-to-school shopping, keep in mind most supplies will be provided for each student.

The 5th grade supply list (attached to this email and linked on my website) includes everything that students should bring to school on the first day.

### See You Soon!

I hope you have an amazing rest of your summer because I cannot wait to hear all about it. I already know this year will be SO great. *5th grade rocks!* 

# **My Contact Info:**

Email: mrossi@cbsd.org

**Parents** text @msrossi5th to 81010 to join our class Remind!